Email sent to Wealden on 13th February 2020


Dear Trevor
Thank you for your response. Whilst Alfriston Parish Council (APC) have been discussing with Wealden officers the logistics of a handover, this should not be taken to mean that APC accept the District Council’s decision is a proper one, nor that APC agrees with it.
APC will respond to you fully in due course. 

Kind Regards

Victoria Rutt
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